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January 17, 2019

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd F1.
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Re: Notice of Name Change—Comcast of Colorado/Florida/Michigan/New Mexico/
Pennsylvania/Washington, LLC

Dear City Clerk:

Consistent with our desire to keep you fully informed regarding activities that relate to the cable
service provided in your community, I am writing to let you know that the name of the entity that
holds your cable franchise has changed from Comcast of Colorado/Florida/Michigan/New
Mexico/Pennsylvania/Washington, LLC, to Comcast of Florida/Michigan/New Mexico/
Pennsylvania/Washington, LLC, effective January 2, 2019.

This is only a change in the name of the entity holding your franchise. The ownership and
control of your franchise holder is not affected. The change will have no effect on the
company’s franchise obligations, or on the company’s liability for those obligations. Finally, the
change will not affect the management or day-to-day operations of the cable system.

Enclosed is an Attachment 2 pursuant to 2006 Public Act 480.

If you have any questions, please call me at 734-254-1557.

Sincerely,

Kyle V. Mazurek CI7Y OF AM\rIn {{ERB; OR
. C

Manager of External Affairs OFFICE OF T VED

Comcast, Heartland Region

41112 Concept Drive JAN 28 2019

Plymouth, MI 48170
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